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TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 Year C p130f - Sunday 21 August 2022 

  

MASSES DURING THE WEEK Readings and Mass texts visit www.universalis.com 
 Sunday 
28 Aug 

9.30 am  
TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY 

IN ORDINARY TIME 
Frank Almond [A] 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Monday 
29 Aug 

Private 
Mass 

The Passion of St John the 
Baptist, Martyr 

  

Tuesday 
30 Aug 

 
Ss Margaret Clitherow, Anne 

Line and Margaret Ward, 
Martyrs 

  

Wednesday 
31 Aug 

12.00 
noon 

St Aidan, Bishop and the 
Saints of Lindisfarne 

Kathleen Larkin [LD] 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Thursday 
01 Sept 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Friday 
02 Sept 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Saturday 
03 Sept 

10.00am 
ST GREGORY THE GREAT, 

POPE AND DOCTOR OF THE 
CHURCH 

Yorkshire Brethren 2022 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Sunday 
04 Sept 

9.30 am  
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Alice Redmond [A] 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 

THE LUNCHEON CLUB has re-opened, we look forward to welcoming our guests back after 
the summer break. Lunch is open to all and there are a few places available, so if you are 
interested in joining us or know of someone who might want to come along and you want 
to learn more, please have a word with Anne Plunkett at church or on 01274 605066. Feel 
free to pop in on Wednesday at 12.30 to meet the team. 
 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/


 

 

NEWS FROM THE ORCHARD It's looking as if there will be enough Bramleys to be of use to 
the luncheon club.  It will be a case of food metres rather than miles.  The Bramley is on the 
right, next to the footpath, farthest from the car park.  I will water the trees during this hot 
spell.  If anyone feels like taking them the odd bucket of water that would be 
helpful.  Speaking of water, if you keep a bottle of tap water in the fridge, it saves having to 
let the tap run every time you want a cold drink.  Mixer taps are convenient, but they do 
waste water. The plum trees are being pruned gradually during the summer.  Apple trees 
are pruned in January.  They've all had a good mulch of homemade compost, so all is well. 
 
MGR WILLIAM STEELE Please pray for Mgr William Steele, a well-known and much-loved 
priest of our diocese, who died recently. His body will be received into Leeds Cathedral on 
Thursday 8 September at 7pm, followed by Mass, and his Requiem Mass will take place on 
Friday 9 September at 11.30am. 
 
CARITAS LEEDS DISABILITIES FORUM ‘INCLUSIVE’ MASS Saturday 1 October at 4pm in 
Christ the King church, Bramley LS13 2DX, followed by refreshments. All welcome 
 
LEEDS CATHEDRAL has begun fundraising to restore the Bentley Pulpit, which formed part 
of its artistic heritage for over a hundred years until 2005, and at the same time to make 
this project a memorial to the late Mgr. Canon Peter McGuire, Cathedral Dean from 1981 
until 2003: www.justgiving.com/campaign/heritage2022 
 

UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY is thrilled to announce a new online newspaper with the full 
support of His Eminence Cardinal Vincent Nichols. Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE trial 
supply by calling Michelle on 0743 661 7650  
 

HIS EMINENCE ARTHUR CARDINAL ROCHE on Saturday 27 August, in St. Peter's Basilica, at 
4pm (Rome time), the Holy Father held a Consistory for the creation of new Cardinals; one 
of whom is our Bishop Emeritus, Archbishop Arthur Roche. We assure him of our prayers.  
It will be possible to watch the Consistory on EWTN and online via: 
https://www.vaticannews.va/en.html 

 

LIFE TRANSFIGURED TALKS  
Tuesday, 13 September 2022: Faith, Music & the Big Screen (Benson Taylor & Sir John 
Battle) 7-00pm -8-00pm, Wheeler Hall, Leeds Cathedral. Benson Taylor is an electronic 
music composer, DJ and record producer and winner of Best Original Music at the Monaco 
International Film Festival. His recent soundtrack commissions include the film adaptation 
of the Martin Amis’ thriller London Fields. He will be discussing faith, music and the big 
screen with fellow Yorkshireman, veteran politician and campaigner, Sir John Battle. 
 

Tuesday, 20 September 2022: Art and God (Patrick van der Vorst) 7-00pm -8-00pm, Hinsley 
Hall, Leeds. Former director of Sotheby’s London and previous winner of BBC's Dragon Den, 
Patrick is an art expert and entrepreneur. Now training for the priesthood, Patrick has 
kindly offered to talk to us about Art illuminating our encounter with God and his web-
based project which uses art to reflect on the daily Gospel readings. 



 

 

Please email lifetransfigured@dioceseofleeds.org.uk to book places for either or both talks. 
  
RELICS OF ST BERNADETTE In September & October this year, the relics of St Bernadette 
will journey in pilgrimage to England, Scotland & Wales for the first time. They will be in 
Leeds Cathedral from 6.30pm on Monday 03 October till 5.00pm on Tuesday 04 October.  
More will be announced in due course, but for details about the tour see: 
www.stbernadette.org.uk 
 

HALIFAX FOOD BANK is still providing food to 200 people each week, please help if you can. 
 

FLOWER ROTA  28 August Barbara Bottomley, 4 September Liv Redmond,   
11 September Edna Harwood, 18 September Vacant, 25 September Liz McLaughlin  
2 October Mary Harwood, 9 October Doris Moorhead, 16 October Liz Godfrey    
23 October Liz Bavidge, 30 October Mary & Tom O,Connell  
 
CATHOLIC CARE VACANCIES There are various Vacancies across the Diocese. Family 
Support Worker – Bradford; Deputy Manager – Children and Young Peoples Services – 
Leeds; Senior Support Workers in adult care - Brighouse, Dewsbury, Skipton, Bingley; Care 
Bank Support Workers urgently required in adult care and for Children and young people - 
Skipton, Leeds; Flexible working hours available. For application forms or more information 
visit www.catholic-care.org.uk or call 0113 388 5400 
 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR VACANCY in Harrogate A Parish Administrator is being sought for 
the Church of Our Lady Immaculate and St Robert. This is a full time, permanent post with a 
salary of £25,000 per annum. Hours of work are 37 per week. Further details, application 
forms and job description are available from the Diocesan Curia by emailing Jacqui Atkinson 
on Jacqui.atkinson@dioceseofleeds.org.uk. 
 

TUESDAY PRAYER ZOOM ROTA if you would like to lead a session, please email 
jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com Restart on September 6   Anne and Mike Plunkett 
Please swap with someone else if you find you are unavailable on the date suggested. 
 

FOOTSTEPS will restart on Sunday 4 September.  
 

PARISH GIVING If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd - Sort Code  40-27-15 and the Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your continued support it is very much appreciated.  

mailto:jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com

